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Greetings! 
 
Yesterday, the 6th graders took the chapter 7 Latin test. We will begin chapter 8 
next week. 
 
The 7th & 8th graders worked their way through some of the lessons in chapter ten 
of Latin. They will be taking their chapter ten Latin vocabulary quiz on Friday. 
 
In science, the 7th graders took their earthworm test yesterday. Ask your child how 
they did. Next week, we will begin frog dissection.  
 
The 7th graders must declare their science fair project question by January 26. 
However, they may begin the project any time before then. 
 
The 8th graders continue to work on their Marble Machine project. Interest is 
high! My hope is that it remains so. 
 
Remember, there is no school on Monday. 
 
It’s cold out there and soon to get colder! Stay warm and watch for any 
announcements that may affect school. 
 
God bless you and your family! 
 
In Jesus name, our Lord and Savior, 
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